
 PUBLIC WORKS MEMORANDUM  

City of Jackson 

TO: Mayor and Board of Aldermen 

FROM: Janet Sanders, Director of Public Works 

DATE: November 16, 2023 

RE: Replacement Gearbox Purchase for Wastewater Treatment Plant 

This item is a request to approve the purchase of a gearbox for the Wastewater 

Treatment Plant.  This item is a gear reducer that is part of the operation of the screw 

pumps that handle sewage coming into the plant.  The part is to be purchased from a 

local vendor and installed by the Wastewater Department staff.  Attached is the best 

quote received, which is from Purvis Industries of Jackson, Missouri, in the amount of 

$8,906.00. 


